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MINUTES
October 21st, 2014
1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Members In attendance: Marc Condojani, Dave Walcher, Brian Connors, Jeanne Smith, Eric Philp,
Barry Pardus. Non-Members in attendance: Alex Walker — DCJ, Brenidy Rice —Judicial Problem-
Solving Courts, Chelsey Hanson — HCPF, Jagruti Shah — OBH, Crystal Owin — DCJ, Christine Adams —
DCJ, Coral Cosway - CBHC. 3" Judicial Local Board — Mary Joy Kogovsek — Crossroads Turning Point,
Marty Malouff - Probation

Administration
Eric moved to approve minutes with a second from Jeanne. Minutes were approved.

Local Board Visit
The 3" Judicial District Local Board was present to discuss issues with the Board. A separate local
board report was done to document the discussion.

Financial

The FY2016 funding plan has been completed. An overview of FY2015 was given, including the
review of the board’s overhead account, which has just under $350,000 available for Board-
approved projects.

Assessment Discussions

Alex Walker provided an update on the SOA-R subcommittee work. Established under the old IAC,
this committee is addressing issues with the state’s existing assessment/tx matching tools. The
committee has developed the Colorado Assessment Match (CAM) and it needs to be tested and
validated. A validation study proposal was presented that will cost $90,000. The Board voted 6-0 to
use $90,000 out of the overhead account to support this study. It will take up to a year and is slated
to being in January.

Jagruti Shah provided an update on the JBBS program and its assessment practices which vary by
program. All programs are required to perform mental health, substance use, trauma and TBI
assessments. Eight programs are also doing risk assessments. The Board determined that all
assessment practices need to be discussed and the Board needs to determine if standard practices
should exist and what those might look like.

Affordable Care Act

A review of the BHO provider lists was done and it was determined to send the lists to the local
boards, TASC (DOC) and Chief Probation Officers. The goal is to get local communities working to
connect existing SUD providers with the BHO and also to start discussions with existing BHO
providers that may not be familiar with the need for criminal justice SUD tx. It was further discussed
that there may be ways in which state agencies can partner with HCPF to track the ACA/Medicaid
impact on outpatient treatment.

The meeting adjourned at 4:10

Next Meeting: November 18th. 710 Kipling Street, 3" Floor Conference Room.
Meeting Topics: Strategic Planning, Funding Priorities

Board Staff Contact Information:
1300 Broadway, 11" Floor, Denver, Co 80203
(720) 625-5770



